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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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May 2024 

Mon 27 – Fri 31 Half Term 
 

June 2024 

Mon 3 INSET Day 

Tues 4 Return to school 

Tues 4 – Fri 7  Y6 Bikeability 

Thurs 6  Y1 Marwell Zoo 

Mon 10 Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Tues 11 EYFS & KS1 Sports Day 

 9.30am to 11.30am 

Thurs 13 KS2 Sports Day 

 9.30am to 12pm 

Fri 14 Class Photos 

 Y1 Visit to St Catherine’s Church 

Mon 17  Y1 & Y5 Forest School 

Tues 18  Y4 Wintershall Trip 

INSET Dates 2024-2025 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Friday 22nd November 2024 

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Monday 23rd June 2025 

Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

 

 

John 20:19-23 
 

‘As the Father has sent me,  

I am sending you.’ 

100 Word Story Competition 

With half-term next week it means it is once 

again time for our 100 Word Story Competition. 

Pupils are to come up with an engaging story in 

100 words or less on this year’s theme, ‘School’. 

The closing date to have entries to Mr Croghan 

is Friday the 7th of June. Not only are there 

great prizes to be won but there is also the 

chance to go down in the school’s record books as 

this year’s winner, a very prestigious honour! 

 

Wraparound Care – Good Ground Childcare 

Following a positive response from their recent survey, 

we are now pushing ahead with plans for Good Ground 

Childcare to be in place to provide wraparound care 

before and after school from September. In 

preparation for this, they are planning to hold some 

taster sessions in the last week of the summer term 

and also a day of holiday club in the first week of the 

summer holidays. You can sign up for further 

information and book on to some of these sessions at 

https://goodgroundchildcare.co.uk/parents-of-st-

catherines. We had a very positive response from the 

initial survey so do sign up early to avoid any 

disappointment. 

 

Word of the Week: occasion 

50th Anniversary Celebrations and Picnic 

There was a wonderful atmosphere after school last 

Friday as the whole school community came together 

for our anniversary picnic. It rounded off a fantastic 

day of celebrations and a grand total of £1481 was 

raised for the school. Here’s to another 50 years! 
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